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Comments: Hello,

I think that you should withdrawal from the Pactola Reservoir-Rapid Creek Watershed because of the importance
of the watershed to many communities nearby and downstream that would be greatly impacted by the mining. I'd,
also, ask you to do an EA and that once it's finished, you issue a FONSI, since the withdrawal of mining would
have no impact (as opposed to if they stayed).

Thank you,
U. Graham



